
Automated Phone 
System 

(Patient Partner) 
 

To prevent patients with possible 
cases of Coronavirus booking 

appointments via the automated 
telephone system, we have stopped all 

appointments being booked in this 
way. 

 This is a temporary measure and will 
be reviewed on a weekly basis. 

 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience 
caused and thank you for your 

patience and understanding during this 
difficult time. 

 
The partners 

13th March 2020 


